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In Maths, we have been
diving into the world of
measurement, exploring the  
concepts of weighing and
volume. The students have
been hands-on, measuring
everything from classroom
objects to a variety of liquids
using a range of measuring
beakers! 
Meanwhile, in PE, the class
has been honing their hockey
skills, mastering the art of
passing and dribbling. To top
it all off, they've been
practicing their folk dancing
moves, getting ready to shine
at our upcoming Eisteddfod.
It's been a term full of
learning, movement, and fun! 
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Our literacy adventures have been magical! We
delved into the world of Internet safety with the
books Troll Stinks and #Goldilocks, learning valuable
lessons on how to stay safe online. Our class then
crafted their own instructions on Internet safety,
perfectly timed for Internet Safety Day on February
11th. Now, we're journeying through the enchanting
Welsh tale Merlin Awakes, and the class is absolutely
spellbound by the magical adventures. 📚✨

We have been making beautiful music during their
weekly violin lessons, where they've been
enthusiastically practising plucking the strings and
playing a variety of songs and tunes. In our inquiry
lessons, the pupils have been time travellers,
comparing the opportunities they have in school now
to those in past eras. They've particularly enjoyed
exploring the evolution of computers and how their
use in schools has transformed over the years.
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